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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 10th June Year 5 parent meeting—Residential 
trip in October 2025 

Wednesday 11th June Year 4 swimming sessions start 

Thursday 12th June Sports Day: KS1 9.15—10.15 

KS2 10.45—12.00 

Tuesday 17th June Class 4 + Year 5s from Class 5—trip to 
Attingham. Form sent 

Tuesday 17th June Parent Coffee morning—with an op-
portunity to talk about any special 
needs or worries.  

Thursday 19th June Summer bingo—for all the family in-
cluding grandparents and family 
friends!! Come along for some fun! 

Tuesday 24th June Year 6 Crucial Crew—form came out  

Wednesday 25th June /    
Friday 27th June 

Year 5 Arthog Outreach—form came 
out  

Monday 30th June / Tues-
day 1st July 

Year 3 Bikeability—NEW—more info 
to follow 

Monday 7th / Tues 8th July Telford schools Y6-7 transition days 

Tuesday 8th July New classes transition afternoon 

Wednesday 9th July Parents Open afternoon including vis-
it new classes—3.30—5.00pm 

Thursday 10th July Year 6 show—2.00pm Parents invited 

Thursday 10th / Friday 11th Year 4 Bikeability—NEW—more info 
to follow 

Tuesday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival—5.30—7.00pm 
CHILDREN ONLY EVENT!!! 

Thursday 17th July Leavers Assembly and picnic—
11.00am. Parents invited. 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

 

  

Class 1: Charlotte—being resilient 

 

   Class 2: Archie P—being resilient and responsible 

   

  Class 3: Rowan—being reflective 

 

 Class 4: Polly—being responsible and resilient 

 

  Class 5: Alfie—being responsible 

Beach day fun!!! 

We had a fabulous day on Wednesday with all 
sorts of beach day fun including ice creams, 
sand, bubbles, water slides and beach games. 
We were even lucky that the sun shone! 

Staff carpark 

Polite request—can we please ask that parents do not use the staff carpark, 
even if you arrive a little late at 9.00am. Please park by the church and walk up. 

We do have a small number of parents who have permission to come up      
because of specific reasons, but being late or a wet morning is not one of those 

reasons. 

If you are collecting or dropping off from an appointment at a different point in 
the day, then this is a possible exception—though be aware of your speed,  

especially at the top by the hedge. Parking by the church is still a better option, 
unless there is a particular reason. 

Our carpark is small and often overcrowded—so please help us to keep it a safe 
place. Park at the church or the village hall. 

Burger making and tasting fun!! 

Class 5 have had a great week with a drama day on Wednes-
day, and then a day making and eating burgers yesterday!! 

Lots, lots more to come this term for Year 6—it’s a busy half 
term! Thanks to Mrs Johnson for popping in to help! 

Online safety 

Please have a read of the Online Safety Newsletter—important arti-
cles about VR headsets and safety, plus Instagram (age 13 for       

accounts). Lots of great tips and information. 


